
Merry Christmas & Happy Holidays! 

2015 

 

It’s holiday season again and time for 

another annual Rebedew newsletter.  

 

David and I are both busy in our third 

and final year of residency. We will 

graduate at the end of June and in 

August we will both start with Monroe 

Clinic. David will be a family medicine 

physician at their Albany location, and I 

will be a pediatrician at their Monroe 

and New Glarus locations.  

 

 
 

We are in the process of buying a 

house. I am very excited to have a little 

barn and enough land to have a couple 

horses. I am very excited for Loki to live 

right in our backyard. Of course, I will 

have to get another horse so he has a 

friend.  

 

 

 
 

Right now Loki is still enjoying hanging 

out with his friends at Door Creek 

Stable. In the spring and summer he 

loves splashing in the puddles. He is 22 

this year, but he doesn’t seem to know 

it. 

  

 
 

Our kitties, Chloe and Pearl, are doing 

well. They get along great and we are 

so glad that they have each other to 

play with when we are busy at work.  
 

 

With Love, 

 ~Katie, David, Chloe, Pearl, & Loki 


